International Kondo Federation

PHONES. 211-5804 211-5805 c/o NIPPON-BUDOKAN 2 KITANOMARU-KOEN CHIYODA-KU TOKYO JAPAN

電話 211-5804 211-5805

● 102

国際剣道連盟東京都千代田区北の丸公園2~3 日本武道館内

Your Ref.

21 October 1981

Jur Ref.

To: President of the Affiliated Organizations of IKF

Dear Sir,

I am enclosing herewith the official letter of invitation to the Fifth World Kendo Championships and its " Program and Regulations ".

As I mentioned before, the IKF Directors' meeting was held in San Francisco on 23 April. The "Program and Regulations" are prepared according to the decisions made at this meeting.

The application form of the 5WKC will be sent to you by the end of January 1982. I suggest that you make preparations as of now so that we can receive the applications from all the organizations before 30 April 1982, the deadline for applications.

With best regards,

Sincerely yours,

Toshiaki Kasahara Secretary General of IKF